redbricks | school

CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No: Cir/RBS/2021-22/No.49 Date: 05/10/2021
To: Parents (Class 9)

From: The Principal

Subject: Updates regarding Reopening of the School

Dear Parents,

We are happy to announce that we are planning to have offline school (Physical mode) for four days before
Diwali break. The focus of these days will be to enable physical interpersonal interactions and to conduct
some core, co-curricular and extra-curricular sessions in person.

More importantly, it is high time that our Class 9 students get an opportunity to inculcate a habit of coming to
school physically. We believe that the quality of learning and preparation of Class 9 students for Class 10 will
be better if they start coming physically for at least some days in a week post-Diwali (subject to the COVID-19
situation being in control). These four days of physical school will serve as a practice period in preparation for
a future blended learning scenario.

Please find below the details of the planned physical school days:
Dates: 11.10.2021, 13.10.2021, 18.10.2021 and 20.10.2021
Timings: 07:55 am - 01:00 pm

*The detailed schedule will be shared later through GC.

Students who are not opting for physical school on these days will be given the option of attending the live
sessions via Zoom. For the sessions where a live session is not possible, students will be given async tasks for
rigour through GC.

Students will continue to have their virtual classes for the rest of the days.
Please note some important points:

e Attire: Students can wear comfortable sports attire. For example- track pants and a T-shirt with shoes.
All students will need to wear masks at all times.

e Timetable: The students will have sessions for Core Subjects, Self-Enrichment, SUPW, Sports and
Science Practicals during these days.

e Transport: The Transport facility will be provided with COVID protocols (temperature check, masks,
social distancing). There might be limited stops available and would appreciate your cooperation for
the same. The route details will be shared later.

e Food: Please ensure to send one snack/fruit box along with a water bottle.

The school is ready with all the safety measures and shall abide by all the SOPs and guidelines laid down by the
State Govt authorities. Further safety guidelines will be shared closer to the offline days for students to follow.
We also request you to submit this ‘Consent Form’ (link here) by 6th October 2021, Wednesday. It will help
the school in planning further logistics.

This form is compulsory to submit, irrespective of whether you are interested or not interested in sending
your child to the physical school.

Looking forward to welcoming our students back and creating a safe schooling experience for all of us.

Thank you.

Regards,

At Lt
Mrs. Sutapa Mishra

Principal
Redbricks School


https://forms.gle/rmKuzLV6XorzkR5HA

